
  
Public Meeting 

 
Thursday 29th January 2015,  7-9 pm 
 

Wallingford Town Hall (note change of venue) 
Market Place, Wallingford, OX10 0EG 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Organised jointly by South Oxfordshire Sustainability Group and South 
Oxfordshire & Vale of White Horse District Councils 

 
More information:  joan.holt@gmx.co.uk or Richard Harding at rjh@ceh.ac.uk 

www.southoxfordshiresustainability.org.uk 
 
 

            

Overview from Gordon Hunt (County Drainage Engineer) 
Then two presentations from local community groups: 

Stewart Scott (The Hanneys Flood Group) 
Dr Harvey Rodda (Chalgrove Strategic Flood Risk Assessment)  

Followed by questions to a panel and refreshments 
 

 
 

Flood Prevention One Year On: 
How Communities Can Work Together 
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